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AK Electrical Services 
63 Salisbury road , Eccles , 

Manchester , M30 9BQ 

0785146231  

www.ak-electrical-services.co.uk  

Promotion For  

Lebanese Community North of England  

Electrical repairs , Residential and Commercial electrical services ,New circuits 

and outlets ,Ceiling fan installations ,24 Hours Emergency Service ,Breaker Box 

Repairs and Upgrades ,Standby Generator Sales, Service, Installation and Repairs 

(GE, Briggs and Stratton, and Generac) ,Code Enforcement Inspection Report 

Repairs and Permits ,Troubleshooting Circuits ,New Inspection Reports and 

Repairs ,Complete Apartment Services ,Lighting Retrofit ,Remodeling and new 

Valid from : 01/08/2011 Till 01/09/2011 

%10 off @ AK Electrical Services  
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Upcoming event : 

The Lebanese Com-

munity North of Eng-

land would like to in-

vite you to join us at 

Iftar Ramadan on the 

18.08.2011 at Pastry 

House ( Ramadan 

Tent ) Unit 2 , Walmer 

St , Rusholme , Man-

chester , M14 5SS . @ 

8:30 . £8 per person , 

Please book your place 

before 10.08.2011 . 

Lebanese Commu-

nity North of Eng-

land Contacts infor-

mation : 

Email : 
info@lebanesecommunit

y.co.uk  

Web: 
www.lebanesecommunit

y.co.uk  
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With the sun shining and the smell of gorgeous food, cooking the 

Barbeque at the park was a great success.  All who came enjoyed the 

day and ate till they were full.  We would like to thank everyone who 

came and all those who helped to make the day memorable. We 

would like to say  a special thank you to MR. Ali Hijazi who was the 

chef for the day and cooked the meat to perfection.  

The Lebanese Community North of England would like to thank 

the Lord Mayor of Manchester Councillor Harry Lyons JP, for 

his gracious hospitality and kindness during our meeting with 

him on 7th July 2011 


